
 

DOG CONTROL 
 
 
On 24 April 2018 the Invercargill City Council approved a new draft Dog Control Bylaw and 
Policy for consultation.   

Changes to the Bylaw and Policy reflect an intention to consider returning wandering dogs to 
their owner’s residence rather than impounding.  While the precise process is to be 
determined it is proposed to introduce a new fee of $40.00 where dogs are returned to their 
owner this way.  This compares to the current (2016/17) first impounding fee of $100. 

Submissions are sought on the introduction of this fee. 


